13th January, 1925.

Sir,
I beg to transmit herewith an extract from the
Minutes of the Monthly Meeting of the Glasgow Committee
held to-day.
I am,,S8ir,

Your oBledient Servant,

Secretary to the Glasgow
Committee.

The Secretary,

LONDOH,

Extract

Read letter from the Secretary, dated London

16th December, enclosing a memorandum prepared by the

Chief Ship Surveyor in regard to the case of the steamer
"GRETABTON", The Committee noted the contents of this
memorandum and it was left to the Chairman to consult with

the London Office on this subjeet snd to report furiher

thereon.







